World’s End Lane, London N21 1PP . Telephone 0208 360 1001 G ra n g e Pa r k

office@grangeparkprimary.org - www.grangeparkprimaryelt.org

Headteacher: Tijen Hassan Primorg School
Dear Parents,

We are very excited to be offering Acorn class their first experience of
Forest School at Grange Park.

Forest School encourages children to explore the outdoors while
developing skills of independence, language and communication, problem
solving, decision making, raising self-esteem and managing risk through
small achievable tasks.

Forest School sessions

AM children: Monday 22nd April
PM children: Thursday 25th April

All Day children will attend both sessions

The Forest School session will be led by Tim Brooker, and will take place within the school grounds.
The children will spend the sessions bug hunting, making mud pies and playing forest games.

To find out more about the Forest School ethos and why we feel it is such a great opportunity for our
children at Grange Park please click the link Eorest School information slides

For you to help prepare your child for their Forest School session, here is a list of clothing they will
need to wear to school

- Long sleeved top (old)

- Jumper (Old)

- Jogging bottoms/leggings (old)

- Wellington boots (old)

- Waterproof coat click here for some all in one puddle suits

- Socks (old)

- Warm winter hat (old) Weather dependent

- Gloves Weather dependent

- Water bottle (named)

Children MUST come into school wearing their Forest School clothes.

They will be attending the session in all weather conditions, as long as it is safe to do so. ALL
CHILDREN must have a full change of clothes (including shoes) in a named bag on the day.
We look forward to sharing this exciting enrichment opportunity with the children!

Kind regards,

Chloe Goldsmith
Forest School Lead and Reception Class Teacher


https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1HCTHFYXUmrqqNUd0zTuG0uViyNS5xRgpMO3SZ4ilczc/edit#slide=id.g6295dfe91a_0_58
https://www.regatta.com/kids/rainsuits/

